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October 18, 2007

Marion County Planning and Zoning
Bobbi Strait, Director

230 E. Main Street

Marion, Kansas 66861

RE: Proposed Alltel Tower
To Whom it may concern:

Recent discussions between Allte]l Communications, Inc. and Marion County 911
Services have concluded that Marion County 911 Services wishes to place antennas on a
proposed Alltel Communication Tower that will be under consideration at a Public
Hearing on October 23, 2007.

It 1s Alltel's position that this request can be accommodated provided that:

1) The cell tower location is approved by Marion County Planning and Zoning.

2) All other permits required by Alltel for construction of a tower are received and
Alltel actually builds the tower.

3) Marion County 911 Services enters into a Standard Antenna Lease Agreement
with Alltel for a nominal fee of $100.00 per year.

4) Marion County 911 Services agrees to abide by the Rules and Safety
Specifications for installation and maintenance for Tower Tenants.

Due to the fact of short notice for this request by Marion County 911 Services, Alltel
recommends that Marion County Planning and Zoning approve the application for the
Conditional Use Permit contingent upon the execution of a Lease Agreement between
Alitel and Marion County 911 Services, prior to the issuance of the Building Permit.

Thank you for your consideration on this important matter and we look forward to
helping Marion County enhance their wireless capabilities.

Melissa Loquet

Alltel Communications, Inc.
One Allied Drive

Little Rock, AR 72202
(501) 993-8270



